
 

 

 

May 9, 2025 

 

At Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD), we recognize that innovative technologies can make 

a meaningful difference.  While MADD does not endorse or promote any specific technology 

product or service, MADD acknowledges the crucial role technology plays in increasing overall 

safety and ultimately furthering our mission to end impaired driving.  We understand that Flock 

Safety provides license plate recognition technology, allowing law enforcement to accurately and 

timely identify vehicles involved in incidents such as hit-and-run crashes.  We believe that any 

technology that increases post-crash responsiveness and accountability will help to raise 

awareness and change behaviors to avoid impaired driving. 

Impaired driving remains one of the most preventable causes of death and injury in the United 

States.  Yet, it continues to claim thousands of lives each year.  We can progress toward safer 

roads through collaborative efforts, including partnerships among technology providers, law 

enforcement, and community leaders. 

We appreciate Flock Safety’s commitment to supporting public safety initiatives and working 

alongside communities to strengthen preventive strategies.  We also appreciate Flock Safety’s 

support of MADD and helping us dedicate more resources to our mission to end impaired driving, 

support victims and survivors of these crimes, and prevent underage drinking and drug use. 

Sincerely, 

 

Stacey Stewart  

Chief Executive Officer  

Mothers Against Drunk Driving 
Mission Support Center 
madd.org 

511 E John Carpenter  
Suite 200 
Irving TX 75062 

877.ASK.MADD  
877.MADD.HELP  
24-Hour Victim Help Line 
 


